



Welcome

On behalf of the Japanese Society of Clinical Neurophysiology, I am pleased to welcome you to Kobe for the 29th International Congress of Clinical Neurophysiology (ICCN), which will take place from October 28th to November 1st, 2010.

The conference aims to inform researchers and clinicians in clinical neurophysiology of the latest advancements in this field. Above all, this meeting will facilitate communication and exchange of ideas among experts in neurophysiology from all around the world.

The program includes plenary sessions, named lectures and afternoon discussion groups with as large a participation by delegates as possible. Special emphasis will be placed on Posters, so we encourage you to prepare your latest work for presentation. For the younger delegates, we are planning to give scientific awards and support for travel expenses.

We look forward to welcoming you to the attractive city of Kobe for what is going to be an excellent gathering of wonderful people. We will not only enrich our knowledge and promote understanding of clinical neurophysiology but also foster the friendship among the participants. Kobe is a fascinating city, and its attractions include one of the largest ports in the world, the beautiful natural setting of the Rokko Mountains, and picturesque streets. From here, you can easily access the cities of Kyoto and Nara that attract many tourists from all over the world.

We will provide you with an innovative, fascinating, and science-based international congress that will indicate the future direction of clinical neurophysiology.

Sadatoshi Tsuji, MD, PhD

Sadatoshi Tsuji

President, Japanese Society of Clinical Neurophysiology